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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING 
PENFIELD ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the work session and public hearing scheduled to be held at the 
Penfield Town Hall on Thursday, December 15, 2022 at 6:00 PM local time for the Penfield 
Zoning Board of Appeals has been CANCELED. 
 

Please contact the Building and Zoning Department with any questions or concerns. 
 
Amy Steklof 
Town Clerk, RMC/CMC 


